
 

February 2021  
 
The Association of NW Steelheaders Anglers dedicated to enhancing and protecting fisheries and their 
habitats for today and the future.  
 

Note: There will not be a newsletter for February this 
year due to computer failure. 
 
Cancelled - Sandy River Chapter January and February 2021 
meetings.  
With Oregon Covid-19 numbers where they are, lack of broad 
availability of a vaccine, State and Local restrictions on social 
activities, and other unknowns it is not practical for us to hold a 
highly social activity like one of our meetings, in the near future.  
We hope to be able to recommence 


